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            August 27, 2021 
 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week:  August 27, 2021 
 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 3 2 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week .34% 0.40% 0.37% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2021 – Present) 5    3 2 0 

   Change in Cases from Last Week +1         +1 0 0 

 
*Year to date, 4 household account for the 5 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 

 
We have been able to utilize on-site testing for students who may have otherwise been 
quarantined as a close contact (test to stay) or are exhibiting symptoms. Mrs. Nelson completed 
27 onsite BinexNOW tests this week. If you have not yet provided consent for BinexNOW testing, 
you may do so by completing the following form: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfDNpfmZqgHcYOQDXvWjL8XSU97GPrUuYNwFBL
RaPTzeHYlhQ/viewform 
 
Have a great weekend ahead, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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